BELLINGHAM PLANNING BOARD TOWN HALL - PLANNING BOARD ROOM BELLINGHAM, MASS.

Meeting of August 10, 1967
Members present: Francis J. Prior, Chairman
Robert M. Chase, Vice-Chairman
Gerard L. Daigle

Meeting was called to order by the chairman at 8:30 P.M.

The chairman dispensed with the regular order of business. No objections.

The leisure time Survey Questionnaires were distributed to volunteer residents who will contact about five hundred families in the town in the next two week period. The completed forms will be submitted to Philip B. Herr Associates who will then outline a recreational program for the town.

On a motion made by Chase and (2) by Daigle, minutes of the meeting of July 27 were approved as read by the clerk. Vote unanimous.

Board members approved a bill of Woon. Type. Co. in the amount of \$3.10 for type-ribbon. Motion made by Chase and (2) by Daigle.

A questionnaire on a survey to study a state uniform building code was referred to the Building Code Committee.

A letter from the Municipal Research Bureau was received notifying the town of a Joint Purchasing Program to enable the surrounding towns to bid jointly on fuel oil and gasoline and so get more conservative prices. Franklin, Norfolk and Medway have already consented to the program. The letter was referred to the Board of Selectmen to look into the advisability of joining with the program.

A request by Marcel Paul to leave the trees at the entrance to Lemire Court on Wrentham Road was denied by the board.

There being no further business before the board, meeting was adjourned at 9:30 P.M.

APPROVED AS READ.

Respectfully submitted,
Joan M. Giard, Clerk

Kahum Chose

Woland H. Beauregard